
March 26, 1974 

Mr. George E. Henderson 
P. 0. Box 914 
Morro Bay, California 93442 

Dear Mr. Henderson: 

Thank you very much for answering my letter regarding 
furniture from the Pt. Pinos Lighthouse and for supplying 
other information which *ill be valuable to our archives. 

The Coast Guard had previously told me that furniture 
in the Lighthouse had been sent off to Pt. Loma. This 
doubtless was that provided by Coast Guardsmen as your 
letter states. 

When I received the note from our Lighthouse attendant 
regarding furniture at Morro Bay, I was hopeful that a few 
pieces might still survive. In any case I appreciate your 
reply and explanation which will help others who may look 
for it. 

I would he grateful for information regarding "Jiggs." 

Sincerely yours 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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